
 

 

 

 

ST. GEORGE’S DIVINE SERVICES 
 
Saturday, Sep. 10                 Saturday before Exaltation of the Cross 

       Readings: Gal. 6:11-18; Jn. 3:13-17                                               
(McKees Rocks)                    6:00 P.M. Vigil Divine Liturgy  
 

Sunday, Sep.11                    Sunday before Exaltation 
                                                Readings: Gal. 6:11-18; Jn. 3:13-17                                               
                                                10:00 A.M. Divine Liturgy/Picnic  

Supplications will be offered for+ Julia Kuncik, given by granddaughter Anne & family 
Supplications will be offered for+ Anastasia & Bohdan Malanczuk, given by Pyptyk’s sisters 

 
Tuesday, Sep.13                     Pre- Feast of Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

                             Readings: 1 Cor. 1:18-24; Jn. 19:6-11.13-21.25-27.30-35 
                             7:00 P.M.  Vesperal Divine Liturgy 

                  Repose of +Helen Barshowski, by Kathee Shabla 

Saturday, Sep. 17               Saturday after Exaltation of the Cross 
      Readings: Gal. 2:16-20; Mk. 8:34-9:1 

                                               6:00 P.M. Vigil Divine Liturgy (McKees Rocks) 
 

Sunday, Sep. 18                  Sunday after Exaltation of the Cross 
      Readings: Gal. 2:16-20; Mk. 8:34-9:1 

                                             9:10 A.M. Third Hour  
     9:30 A.M. Divine Liturgy  

Supplications will be offered for+ Josep & Pavlina Hamracej, given by Pyptyk 

God’s blessing, health and wellbeing upon Kathee Shabla 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
                                                                  
 
 



Dear Ukrainians and our American Friends! 
 

Thank you very much each and every one for 

your continued prayers and support towards our 

Beloved Ukraine during this tremendous crisis — 

WAR in Ukraine, which was started by Russian 

federation several days ago. These are really 

difficult times for our Nation, but we believe in 

God’s protection and in our army and all who 

defend our peace-loving country from Russian 

aggression. 

Many of our friends ask how they may help. 

First, your continued prayers. This is the most powerful weapon that may be used against 

enemies, and IT WORKS. 

Second, your donations. Our Eparchy invites you to make donations to the Humanitarian Aid 

Fund for Ukraine. This can be done as follows: 

A. You can donate through the St. George Ukrainian Catholic Church by making checks payable 

to “St. George Ukrainian Catholic” with memo “Humanitarian Aid Fund for Ukraine”, and 

sending to 3455 California Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15212 or through 

http://www.saintgeorgepittsburgh.org PAYPAL and make a memo "WAR VICTIMS AND 

HUMANITARIAN CRISIS IN UKRAINE"; 

B. You can donate on the St. Josaphat Eparchy website https://stjosaphateparchy.com and 

click on Donate through PAYPAL and make a memo "WAR VICTIMS AND HUMANITARIAN 

CRISIS IN UKRAINE"; 

3. Encourage local financial and other institutions to make contributions. 

4. Additionally what can be done is sharing the news and contacting The White 

House/President, Congress, Senators, appealing to do more sanctions and military assistance 

to Ukraine. 

May God bless our Heroes! May God Bless Ukraine! May God bless All of Us! 

 

September 4, 2022 
 

Sunday before the Exaltation of the 
Cross. Octoechos Tone 5. Post-feast 
of the Nativity of the Mother of God; 
Our Venerable Mother Theodora of 
Alexandria (474-91) 
 
Changeable Part:  Pages 4-6 
In the Booklet of Changeable Parts (Small white 
book) 
 

 

 
 

 
We welcome His Grace Bishop Bohdan!  

 

It is with great joy that we welcome to our parish family, 

His Grace, Most Rev. Bohdan Danylo, Bishop of the 

Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of St. Josaphat. As a parish 

family we ask Our Lord to grant to His servant, Bishop 

Bohdan, peace, health and happiness for many years!  

 

Многая Літа! Εις Πολλά έτη Δέσποτ 
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Announcements:          
This Sunday:  St. George’s & St. John’s Parish Picnic 
 Following the Divine Liturgy, we will have today annual Parish Picnic. Join us for this happy 
event that brings us together as a parish family.  
 
Church School Registration 
 As we prepare to begin the new school year for our St. George’s Church School, registrations 
are now available in the Church vestibule. I ask all our parents to please take & fill out the 
registration form (one per a child). We need to have them returned by Sunday, September 26th. 
All children 4-14 years of age are to be registered for our catechetical program. Remember that 
it is important that our children receive the proper Eastern Christian Formation. This formation 
is offered to them here at St. George’s. We are blessed with a wonderful catechetical program 
and instructors. As a Church, let us pray for our children because they are the future of our 
parish family. 
 
The Mystery of the Shroud of Turin 

Tuesday, Sept. 13th, 7:15 PM 

Hyacinth Epp Hall, Capuchin Friar Residence (220 37th St., Pittsburgh, PA 15201) 

Presenter: David M. Onysko 

 

Summary: The Shroud of Turin is an ancient burial cloth that many believe once wrapped the 

body of Jesus Christ and whose history can be traced to medieval centuries. This presentation 

presents and examines historical, scientific, and theological perspectives. 

Prayer List: 
           Make a point of praying for everyone on the prayer list. If you don’t have one, contact the 
office and we’ll send you one. In a special way, at this time, remember the following members 
of our parish family: Barbara Fedora, Patricia Della-Regione, Kate Wyko, Thomas Kunsak, 
Orysia Barshowski, Kathee Shabla and Rose Shedno. 

Collection- May God bless you…  

 The grand total for Sunday of Sept. 4, 2022 was $4,396.00 + $697.00 

(Collection: $4,090.00, loose & candles: $11.00, Ukrainian Aid: $95.00, Picnic Donation: 
$200.00) 

 

Sincere thanks to all for your kindness and generosity to our Holy Church!  

                          

 

                       Prayerful petitions for the 

                21st Anniversary of the 9/11 Attacks 
 

Again we pray to you, O Lord, for those who lost their lives 

in the unjust attacks of September 11th. Grant their souls 

peace and forgiveness of sins and offenses and grant 

consolation to their bereaved families. Hear O Lord, and 

have mercy. 

 

R. Lord, have mercy. (3x) 

 

Again we pray to you O Lord, look with merciful eyes upon 

your unworthy servants. Preserve our land from further 

attacks of hateful enemies, crush the power of evil, but 

comfort our hearts, increase the power of love, and grant 

us wisdom and understanding. Hear O Lord, and have mercy. 

 

R. Lord, have mercy. (3x) 

 

 

 

Church Singing Workshop 
The Saints Peter and Paul Singers invite all those who love to lift their voices in 

praise to our first ever Church Singing Workshop day. Please mark your calendar 

for Saturday, October 1 (the feast of St. Roman the Melodist). We will meet in the 

Convent for prayer, vocal technique, conversation, hymns, lunch, resurrectional 

tone review, and of course fun and camaraderie! Lunch is included. 

 

When: October 1, 9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Where: the Convent at Saints Peter and Paul, Ambridge 

Who: Church singers of all ages and abilities 

 

Cost: 

No cost to our own current and active choir members. 

$10 for all parishioners of Saints Peter and Paul 

$25 for all others 

If you are intersting see fr. Igor for the sponsorship 



           


